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James Feenan - Fwd: Case No. U 2019-0011 Public Comment

From: PBS PBS

To: James Feenan Mendocino County

Date: 4/15/2020 3:24 PM

Subject: Fwd: Case No. U 2019-0011 Public Comment APR 15 2020
Planning & Building Services

Planning & Building Services Staff

County of Mendocino

Main Office:

860 N. Bush St, Ukiah CA 95482
Phone: (707) 234-6650

Coast Office:

120 W. Fir St, Fort Bragg CA 95437
Phone: (707) 964-5379

Web: www.co.mendocino.ca.us/planning

>>> Dawn Loos <drlimklaw@gmail.com> 4/15/2020 3:13 PM >>>
Dear Mr. Schultz:

Please consider this letter in opposition to the proposed wireless communication facility adjacent to the Pine
Mountain residential neighborhood as identified above.

This project will have an adverse effect on an entire section of this area, an area that shares the existing
problems of limited water, a single narrow access road, episodes of very high wind and the constant threat
of extreme fire danger.

The increased truck traffic, construction noise and the mass of this huge (undoubtedly brightly lit) tower will
have a negative impact on the people who live here. There seems to be no reason to locate this tower so
close to a populated hillside except to decrease the construction costs to the companies who will be profiting
from this for years to come.

Sincerely,

Frances A. Grasse
Ridgewood Rd.
Willits, CA 95490
707 459-4274
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